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Friday 16th September 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Our school is now listed in the Schools NI app, which allows you to 
view school updates and receive messages via your phone or tablet. 
The Schools NI app will give you the latest News, Galleries and Events 
from Mount St. Catherine’s Primary School. 
 

  
 
We would like all our parents to please download the free Schools NI 
app that can be found in the app store for free for Apple and 
Android. 
 

  
 
Once downloaded, open the app, click on “find school” and type in 
“Mount St. Catherine’s Primary School (ARMAGH)” 
 
Then “allow notifications” to be sent to your phone and this will 
ensure you receive all updates from the school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Kevin O’Neill  
Principal 


